
 
 

                                                                                                                              
 
 

 
 

P & C Update

It was wonderful to have 6 out of 8 families 
represented at the Term 4 P&C meeting last 
Friday. 
 
Decisions were made about the time and 
organisation of Presentation for 2020.  
 
The planning for the new School Plan 2021- 
2024 was outlined. Parents contributed ideas 
towards the 2021- 2024 school vision 
statement. 
 
There was a request for music lessons to 
resume in 2021. These have been organised 
to begin on Tues 9th Feb between 11.30- 1pm 
with Bernadette Woodward. 
 

Presentation Afternoon 
3.45pm Thurs 10 Dec 

 
It was decided at P&C to start Presentation at 
3.45pm. 
 
The children will be having some afternoon 
tea (donated by P&C) at 3pm. 
 
The guests are restricted this year to 
immediate family (parents & siblings) of 
current students. 
 

Presentation Day  
Clothing Thurs Dec 10  
 
K-6 students will need black shorts and a 
plain colourful t-shirt for their items 
 (no writing please). 
 
Please send these clothes to school before / 
or next Mon 7 Dec ready for dress rehearsal. 
 
They will wear full school uniform for the 
Presentation part of the afternoon. Mufti can 
be worn to school if needed next Thurs. 

 
 
 
 

Student Well-being                    

Student well-being is important at Lowesdale 
Public School.  

With the hot weather last Friday, the school 
purchased two new Twister games for the 
students to play in the shade. 
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Is Natalie  
 
for doing the right thing, at the 
right time, in the right place 
consistently. 
 
An interview with Natalie 
 
What have you enjoyed learning this year? 

 PE and maths 
What is your favourite thing to do out of 
school?  

 Playing with my dogs 

Assembly Awards 
 
School Leaders’ Award: 

 Edie for being a good sport in twister. 
Bookwork Awards: 

 Eric for keeping his work neat and tidy. 

 Sophie for developing fluency using 
joined handwriting. 

Merit Awards: 

 Eric for using efficient mental 
strategies in mathematics. 

 Oliver P for focus and concentration 
during Maths lessons. 

 Albie for pleasing progress in writing in 
2020. 

 Natalie for enthusiastic and accurate 
mathematics. 

Art Awards: 

 Charlotte for careful work during the 
Russian Christmas bells activity. 

 Logan for enthusiasm when creating 
stars for the street Christmas tree. 

Sports Award: 

 Stephanie for being a good role model 
in dance. 

Library Award: 

 Harley for reading quietly. 
 
 

Swimming – next 
Tuesday 8 Dec 

 
 
 

 

 
New school hats 

The students all have brand new school hats 
with their names embroidered on them. As 
well as looking smart, they are also sun safe 
and easy to locate by their owners. 

 
Christmas Trees 

Ready to brighten up Corowa at Christmas. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates to Remember  Term  4  

8, 11,14, 15, 16 
Dec  

Swimming Scheme 
Howlong Pool 

10 December 
3.45pm Presentation Afternoon 
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